
 
 
 

 
 

 

St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy  
Queen’s Avenue 
Tunstall 
ST6 6EE 
Telephone: 01782 235676  
Email: office@stwilfridsnewman.co.uk 
 
 

Principal: Mr. N. Glover  
 

 27th November 2023 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Our school choir have been given the opportunity to sing Christmas songs at the Royal Stoke 

University Hospital in Newcastle on Thursday 21st December. The children will be leaving school at 

approximately 10.30am and will travel to the Royal Stoke Hospital in our school minibus. They will be 

back in time for lunch. 

As the 21st December is our party day and children will be wearing their party clothes, can you please 

also send your child to school with their school uniform, which they can change in to at school, as they 

will be representing St Wilfrid’s Catholic Academy at the performance. 

Please complete the reply slip below to give your permission for your child to take part. 

We are very proud to have your child representing our school at this public event. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr N Glover 

Principal 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

St Wilfrid’s School Choir to Royal Stoke Hospital – Thursday 21st December 2023 

I………………………………………………………………………parent/carer of…………………………………………………………………………….. 

Give permission for them to attend the event as stated in the letter. 

Medical condition/Asthma…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Contact Tel No 1…………………………………………………………Contact Tel No 2……………………….…………………………………. 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………Dated……………………………………………………………………………… 
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